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The official announcement from the Bishop's Office of the Diocese of Venice states that
Fr. Russell Wright will be assigned as Parochial Vicar of 5t Patrick's Parish and
Incarnation Parish in Sarasota with his residence at Incarnation Parish. This will
become effective as of June 10, 2013.

Thank you, Fr. Russell, for your service and dedication to the people of 5t. Peter's since
February of 20091 You will be missedll We will continue to keep you in our prayers.

WE WELCOME
FR. LEO RILEY!

On June 10, we will welcome our new Parochial Vicar,
B Rev. Leo Riley, who was ordained May 22,
W 1982. Father Riley is originally from lowa, and enjoys
golfing, hunting, and is an avid motorcyclist. He
attended the University of lowa, where he graduated
with a degree in business in 1978. He also attended
5t. Meinrad School of Theology in southern Indiana.

-

THE PARISH OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED
ON MONDAY, MAY 27, TO HONOR THE MEN
AND WOMEN WHO GAVE THEIR LIVES FOR

OUR FREEDOM!
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